Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners

2651 N Green Valley Parkway, Ste.104 « Henderson, NV 89014 « (702) 486-7044 {800) DDS-EXAM ¢ Fax (702) 484-7046

July 24, 2023

Dear Licensees,

Please be aware that scammers are currently targeting professional licensees in Nevada, including
dentists and dental hygienists. The caller generally pretends to be a Board investigator claiming that the
target's license has been involved in illegal activity. The Board’s name and number may even appear on
the Caller ID.

NSBDE staff will never contact you in this manner with verbal demands for sensitive information. Do not
give callers your personal data or send money. Payments to the Board can only be made by logging in
to our website or by mailing payment directly to our office, never by providing financial information over the
phone. If contacting the office to confirm any calls you received, use only the contact information listed on

our website. You can also verify your license status on our licensee search page.

If you or a staff member receives one of these calls, hang up immediately and report it to the Nevada

Office of the Attorney General.

Respectfully,

Christopher B. Bateman, MBA

Executive Director

nsbde@dental.nv.gov



